City of Midway City Council Regular Meeting
Monday, September 20, 2021, 5:30 p.m.

The regular meeting of the Midway City Council was called to order via teleconference by Mayor Grayson
Vandegrift and the following Council Members were present: Kaye Nita Gallagher, Sara Hicks, Logan Nance, Mary
Raglin, Steve Simoff, and Stacy Thurman. Also present were City Attorney Sharon Gold, City Clerk Cindy Foster, and
Asst. Police Chief Rob Young.

Guests were Hank Graddy, Auston Arnold and Casey Bolton with Commonwealth Economics, and Andrew Hopewell
and Joey Svec of Bluegrass Experience Resort Park.

New Business

Council Member Thurman presented a proposal for a Housing Needs Assessment. She presented it to Versailles
Mayor Traugott and Woodford County Judge Executive Kay. Woodford County and the City of Versailles are
interested in participating. Council Member Thurman is waiting to hear back from them.

Mayor Vandegrift discussed a date for Trick or Treat and that Woodford County Schools will be closed on Monday,
November 1. Council Member Gallagher made motion for Trick or Treat to be from 6:00 — 8:00 pm, on Sunday,
October 31, 2021; Council Member Simoff seconded the motion; all in favor; motion carried 6-0.

Old Business
Hank Graddy presented a letter to the Council regarding Bluegrass Experience Resort Park. Corey Bolton presented

an updated impact study to the Council. They requested a public hearing for October. Mayor Vandegrift said it
should be between October 7" and the 31° and will most likely be virtual.

Reports

Mayor Vandegrift stated that the Fall Festival was a huge success and thanked Assistant Police Chief Young for the
law enforcement coverage.

Motion by Council Member Gallagher and seconded by Council Member Nance to adjourn. (6:24 p.m.) All in favor;
Motion carried 6-0.
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